
Have you considered sending your child to 

Egginton Primary School? 
Applications for children due to start school as 

Reception pupils in September 2021 are now 

open. We are a small village primary school 

(maximum of 70 pupils on the school roll) 

situated in the beautiful rural village of 

Egginton that proudly provides a place of 

learning for pupils in the village and the 

surrounding area. Our school has many 

strengths including: 

 Small class sizes that help to enable a personalised approach to learning for all 

of our pupils. 

 A friendly, nurturing and happy atmosphere and ethos that is often described as 

a feeling ‘like a family’. 

 Strong, supportive and trusting relationships between staff, pupils and parents 

and carers. 

 A well rounded and creative curriculum that values, teaches and celebrates 

learning in the broadest possible sense. 

 Exceptionally well-behaved and caring pupils that are supported to fulfil their 

potential in all aspects of education. 

For further information about the school and what it can offer your child please phone 

the school office on 01283 732748 and ask to speak to the Headteacher, Mr Kitching. 

Alternatively, please email the school on info@egginton.derbyshire.sch.uk to request a 

phone appointment.  

Additional information can also be found on the school website: 

http://www.egginton.derbyshire.sch.uk/ 

 

 

 

 

 

‘To Be All I Can Be’ 
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